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If it is not possible for you to vis­

it us before the 1st of July, I wonder if 
we could arrange to have you address the 
Club on Friday, the 11th of November, when 
we commemorate Armistice Day. I sincerely 
hope that may have this opportunity of 
having you with us.

With kindest personal regards, I am 

Yours very sincerely,

General Sir A.W• Currie, K.C.B., G.C.M.G. 
Chancellor of McGill University,
Montreal, P.Q.,
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